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Briefly describe why you are interested in a Director position with the SIDFP: 
 
I have been a board member since 2016, first as a resident member, and I am now just finishing my first 
term as an elected member. The SIDFP has been a wonderful and formative experience for me as a new 
to practice physician. I consider Victoria home and have every intention of practicing here for the vast 
majority of my career. Over the last few years, being able to hear from our members about what is 
needed for us as physicians, and for our patients has been inspiring, and I would like to continue to work 
towards improving the vast challenges currently facing primary care. I would like to continue to be a 
voice at the table, advocating for our membership and trying to push forward meaningful change. 
 
Briefly describe any ability and/or skills you can contribute to the governance of the SIDFP: 
 

Having been a member of the Board for the past 4 years I have seen the PCN process through from 
pitch, to planning, and now starting implementation.  I will be the first to admit the process has not 
been easy, and that what we initially envisioned was never really on the table. However, having been 
through the process I think I am well situated to continue to advocate for positive change where it is 
available, and continue to try and focus the lens on long term sustainability of primary care.  

Outside of the PCN (despite it being quite all consuming the last couple of years) my goal is to get back 
to the things that our members valued most from the SIDFP. Health and wellness, Dine and Learns, 
Physician support etc.  

I have also had the privilege of being co-chair of the division with Dr Vanessa Young this past year and 
have gained a lot of skills through her mentorship that I feel I can continue to be of value to the board.  

  

Biography: 

I was raised mostly in Victoria despite quite a mobile early childhood and truly consider the island 
“home”. I attended UVic and completed a BSc(Hons) in Kinesiology before moving to Vancouver to  
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attend medical school at UBC. I happily returned to Victoria and completed the family medicine 
residency program here, finishing in 2018. Since graduation I have locumed in a variety of areas mostly 
doing full spectrum family medicine including obstetrics. Outside of medicine I have two young 
daughters, a husband and a dog who I love to spend time adventuring with. 
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